
Director  addresses  workplace
environments for OMCCA

The  emphasis  of
Kathryn D. Terry’s
litigation practice
is in the areas of
insurance coverage,
labor  and
employment law and
civil  rights
defense.  She  also
represents
corporations  in
complex  litigation
matters.

Director Kathryn D. Terry spoke at the Oklahoma Municipal
Court Clerks Association‘s annual conference on May 17 at
Oklahoma State University.

Terry addressed issues on dress code dilemmas in the 21st
century  workplace,  employee  accountability,  and  conflict
avoidance.

“The Oklahoma Municipal Court Clerks Association is made of
municipal court clerks from all over Oklahoma,” she said. “The
clerks face a variety of unique issues in their varied work
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environments,  and  I  addressed  how  to  navigate  challenging
dynamics due to rapid technology advancements, evolving social
norms and state and federal laws regarding the work place.”


